
Thief In The Night

Christafari

Thief inna de night Him ago come (Talk Box guitar)... 
OOOOOH (Repeated). A new day is dawning and you wish 
you had a warning (Matt 24:36-39, I Thes 5:1-3). Now 
how would you feel, If the Son of Man He did come to 
steal away all of your brethren one day? (Matt 24:40) 
DISMAYED! (Isaiah 21:3) And what a would you say if the 
Son of Man He did come to thief away all of your family 
one day? ooh yucka yo yucka yeah!

Chat chorus: like a thief in (inna) the night he is 
going to (Him ago) come (Matt 24:42-44). Collecting his 
children (1 Thes 4:16-18). A thief in the night he is 
going to come (Rev 3:3 & 16:15. You better be prepared 
(1 Thes 5:6-7). You must beware. Say do you hear what I 
say?

Chorus: This tribulation is dreader than dread. (Ps 
14:4-5) (dreader than dread). This tribulation it is 

redder than red. (Matt 24:21) (let me tell you man). 
This tribulation is dreader than dread. (Dan 12:1) (oh 
Lord have mercy). So now them want us to put the triple 
six upon our hand or our head. (Rev 13:16) (upon them 
head)

So how would you feel if you woke up in the morning 
just to find your family them gone, you've been left 
behind? (Luke 17:34) You thought you could see but you 
realize you were blind (2Cor 4:4) And you wish you 
could rewind. (Chat chorus) You Here?

So how would you feel, If the Son of Man He did come to 
steal away all of His chosen one day? (Luke 17:34) 
DISMAYED! (Isaiah 21:3) And what would you say If Jah 

Jah Son He did come to take away Gather His children 
one day? (Luke 17:35) (so what are you going to do when 
Him come {3x} so what are you going to do when Him come 
to take His people) Ooh lody doe lody day

(Chat chorus)
So do you hear what I say? This tribulation is dreader 
than dread. (Mal 4:5) (dreader than dread) This 
tribulation it is redder than red. (these are the signs 
of the times) (Joel 2:31) This tribulation is dreader 
than dread. (Matt 24:19) (Revelation time) So now them 
can't buy no food without the mark of the beast upon 
them head (Rev 13:17) (upon them head) (Ohh....)

You must face the truth before the truth faces you (Jn 
8:42-47) and deal with the case before the case deals 
with you. Well, this is Tansoback and I am telling you 
the truth (Jn 8:31 & Dan 7:16). Well yet your face it 
still is wrinkled and screw (a scowl or frown). I am 
telling you the truth people (will) wake up in the 
morning just to see that their family is gone, (Lk 
17:34) so then they have to flee. Them accept the 
Christ and avoid the giateen and fight against the mark 
of the beast (Rev 13:16-17 & 20:4). (Chat chorus)



Say do you hear what I say? This tribulation is dreader 
than dread. (Jn 16:33) (dreader than dread). This 
tribulation it is redder than red. (Acts 2:20) (Ooh 
Lord have mercy yeah) This tribulation is dreader than 
dread. (Matt 24:19) (Revelation time) Cha man it's 
tougher than tough and it's rougher than rough enough 
bloodshed (Rev 6:9) (upon them head)

Just like a thief in the night he is going to come 
collecting his children (1Thes 5:1-2). A thief in the 
night he is going to come. This is a warning from Jah 
Jah Son (Lk 12:39). A thief in the night he is going to 
come(Rev 4:1). The returning of the Son of Man soon 
come (2Pet 3:10). You better be prepared (He is going 
to come woy). I say you must beware (He is going to 
come woy). You better be prepared (1Thes 5:6-7). Coming 
back for you and me (Matt 24:30-31).

Like a bullet shot out of the barrel of a gun (1Cor 
15:51) (Bo Bo). So shall be the returning of the Son of 
Man (Matt 24:27). And if you hear this tune too little 
too late there is no time to hesitate. It is full time 
now to accept the Christ (Rom 10:9-10) and avoid the 
giateen- (Rev 20:4) and sing; I am not going to Bow, 
Lord I am not going to Bow. I am no going to put no 
triple six upon my brow (Rev 13:16-18). I am not going 
to Bow, Lord I am not going to Bow. I won't put the 
Mark of the Beast upon my brow Oh Lord! (Rev 20:4)
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